

Penistone Road,
Birdsedge,
Huddersfield
HD8 8XR
Tel 01484 605441
www.birdsedgefirst.org
office@birdsedgefirst.org
Head Teacher: Mrs D Waddington

13th September, 2021

Dear Parents,

Shelley Pyramid Cross Country Races

The Sports Co-ordinators for the Shelley Pyramid have organised the resumption of their annual Cross Country Races which any child can enter. Please email the office to register your child by Friday 17th September if they wish to take part in one of the races as follows:-

- Tuesday 21st September at Shelley College:-
- Year 3 (1100m) at 4pm
- Year 4 (1200m) at 4.15pm
- Year 5 (1300m) at 4.30pm
- Tuesday 28th September at Shelley College:-
- Reception (800m) at 4pm
- Year 1 (900m) at 4.15pm
- Year 2 (1000m) at 4.30pm
- · Schools can enter any number of boys or girls, all participants must be registered with their school by Friday 17th September.
- · Runners should wear suitable clothing and footwear for running on grass.
- · Medals for the top 3 boys' and girls' runners in each race, all runners will receive a certificate for taking part.
- · Tickets will be issued to each runner at the end of each race, please ensure these are collected by the staff member present.
- . Parking is available at Shelley College but please park considerately.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Sam Lavy School Office

